M E M O R A N D U M

TO:

Principals, Special Education Contact Person, Counselors

FROM:

Outdoor Education Centers (outdooreducation@houstonisd.org)


Magnet Programs / Outdoor Education 713-556-6947 Fax: 713-556-6784 

SUBJECT:
VISIT TO THE OUTDOOR EDUCATION CENTERS

It is Special Education Week at the HISD Outdoor Education Center!  Attached you will find the documents necessary to register your eligible students for the Outdoor Education Center during the week of March 21– 23, 2012.

•
In determining which students in your program may participate, please remember that it is a three-day, two-night program in an outdoor setting.  Participating students should, in your professional opinion, be able to adjust to a different living and learning environment.
•
Only students ages 9 to 14 are eligible to participate.

•
First preference for participation should be given to students who have never previously attended.

•
Schools must provide 1 adult chaperone for every 4 students who attend.  The chaperones will stay with the children and provide support and assistance during the entire experience.  If a parent serves as a chaperone, the parent should understand that he/she will chaperone 3 other children in addition to his/her own. Please see the attached memo regarding chaperone responsibilities and provide a copy to each of your chaperones.

•
Please complete the attached roster including all information requested for each student.  Please group every 4 students with the chaperone who will be with them overnight in the cabins.

•
Each student needs to submit a parental permission form.  Please secure accurate home and work telephone numbers for parents/guardian.

•
Any student taking medication must submit a medication form.  All medication will be administered by the camp nurse; however, we must have this form with a doctor’s signature before medication of any kind can be administered.

•
As soon as you complete the rosters please send them to the Magnet Department along with the original signed parental permission / medication forms. Please do NOT staple forms together.

•
To guarantee your spaces, we will need to have your ORIGINAL roster and all ORIGINAL signed parent permission forms by Wednesday, February 29, 2012.
•
When all registration materials have been received, eligible schools will be notified to which camp their students have been assigned. Selected schools will receive additional information letters for your students’’ parents.

•
The Magnet Department will arrange all transportation for each school; however, each school will be charged $15.00 per student to offset the cost of transportation.  

Please do not hesitate to email or call if we can be of any assistance! 
